INTERNATIONAL POLICE ASSOCIATION PERMANENT EXECUTIVE BUREAU

NGO in Consultative (Special) Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United Nations; in Consultative Status with the Council of Europe and the Organisation of American States; International NGO maintaining operational relations within UNESCO and Europol





International Police Association

GEORGIOS KATSAROPOULOS

International Secretary General International Administration Centre

Arthur Troop House

1 Fox Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 6AJ ENGLAND

tel: 44 115 945 5985 fax: 44 115 982 2578 E-mail: isg@ipa-iac.org and: geokatsar@yahoo.gr

Internet: http://www.ipa-iac.org

Distribution:

- * PEB
- * Secretary Generals
- * National Presidents
- * Editors
- * Commission Members
- * IBZ Gimborn

2012-06 (June)

Contents:

PEB Meeting in Cyprus	2
Membership Stamps 2013	
IPA Statement on corruption for the UN New York	
Mediterranean Meeting in Malta	
Meeting of Central and Eastern European Sections	
Arthur Troop Scholarship 2013	
Society and Police - Confidence Building Measures	
International Diary Dates: Ireland; Poland (x2); Germany; Netherlands; Belgium	7
	ud.
IPA Calendar of Events:	ud.
Information Guide 2012 amendments: Kenya; Netherlands; Slovakia; Belgium Tõrg	ge!
Järjehoidjat pole määratletud.	
Other Accomodation: Germany	

News 2012-06 Page 1

PEB Meeting in Cyprus

The second PEB meeting of 2012 was held in Limassol-Cyprus from 13th – 17th June.

It was my pleasure to see all PEB members after the PEB meeting in Rome. Unfortunately the AISG Stephen Crockard had to cancel his participation at the last minute due to a health problem.

I would like to express my sincere thanks and appreciation to our President Michael Odysseos for his hospitality and well-organized meeting. My thanks also go to Kikis, Andreas and Alexandros for their service, kindness and support.

In addition, I would like to thank all PEB members for the fruitful and productive meeting we had, in order to give solutions and work on the WC agenda motions. A lot of items and all motions sent from sections were discussed in detail. The IIC recommendations were taken into consideration. I am sure that after the discussions we had, the solutions we have chosen are for the benefit of our organisation.

In conclusion I must thank Wendy, Elke and Viviane for their comments and support, in order to have a successful and constructive meeting.

The cooperation and continued friendship of all PEB members are very important to me and very much appreciated.

A short summary of the PEB meeting will be circulated in the next IAC Newsletter.



Membership Stamps 2013

An order form for membership stamps 2013 was sent on 21st June to all Sections which use the traditional style of membership card. If your Section did not receive the form, please contact the IAC. As in previous years, stamps will be handed to Delegates at the World Congress in Israel.

IPA Statement on corruption for the UN New York

Daniel Condaminas (ERC Chairman) says a statement about corruption has been prepared by the Commission, to be introduced to the next UN meeting in New York in June 2012. Please see **Appendix 'A'**.

Mediterranean Meeting in Malta

The 14th IPA Mediterranean Regional Meeting took place in Malta from 26th – 28th April 2012. A short report of this meeting, including a photo of the participants, can be seen in **Appendix 'B'**.

News 2012-06 Page 2

Meeting of Central and Eastern European Sections

The XIII Central and Eastern European Sections meeting took place in Pyatigorsk, Russia, from 16th to 20th May. The International President gave a speech on the theme of the meeting - *Police and Public Image*. A copy of the speech and a report of the meeting can be seen in **Appendices 'Ci and Cii**'.

Arthur Troop Scholarship 2013

Stephen Crockard (IPC Chairman) would like to remind all sections that the closing date for applications for the Arthur Troop Scholarship 2013 is 30th September 2012. Full details and an application form are available on the Arthur Troop page of the IAC website.

Society and Police - Confidence Building Measures

IPA Austria member Reinhard Moser has written an article entitled 'Society and Police – Confidence Building Measures', which will be of interest to many of you. The full article can be seen in **Appendix 'D'**.

News 2012-06 Page 3